
  
   

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

As you may know, every year the Friends of South Wilts organise a Leavers' Ball for the combined Y13s of 
SWGS and BWS. This is not run as a fund raising event. All money from ticket sales is spent to make the 
evening a memorable one for all the partygoers as they say goodbye to friends and staff. 
 
This year the theme chosen by online poll is a masked ball. The date of the event is Saturday 1 July at the 
Salisbury Arts Centre between 7pm and midnight. 
 
The ticket price of £25 includes two alcoholic drinks (over 18s only), unlimited non alcoholic cocktails, 
savoury and sweet crepes served from 8pm - 11pm, a magician, a casino and of course a disco. There will 
also be a professional photographer on site and all guests will be entitled to a free print of their favourite 
photo. 
 
Tickets can be bought from the LRC at SWGS and from the Finance Office at BWS. Tickets are limited to two 
per person. The ticket price rises to £30 after half term as we want to encourage the students to buy 
tickets early. Money from late sales is much harder to spend on the event as bookings need to be made 
well ahead of the time. 
 
Please encourage your offspring to buy tickets as soon as possible and help us to throw a great party for 
them. If any of you would be willing to help at the event, we would be delighted to hear from you. Please 
email foswgs@swgs.wilts.sch.uk. 
 
Many thanks 
 
Sally Walden 
FOSWGS Chair 
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